
 

 

 
 
05 June 2020 
 
 
Paul White 
fyi-request-12901-30a63745@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
  
Tēnā koe Paul 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-005072 
Thank you for your email of 27 May 2020 to Hon Iain Lees-Galloway, Minister for ACC, asking for 
information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). As advised, your request was transferred 
to ACC to respond to. You requested: 
 

A copy of the current ACC Settlement Policy (in regard to claimants that fall outside the entitlement 
provisions of the Accident Compensation Act), incl any related process or procedures documents. 

 
Our response 
We have interpreted your request as for a copy of all ACC policy, process and procedure documentation 
relating Payments Outside the Scope of Statutory Entitlements (POSSE).  

A copy of this information is attached at Appendix 1. 
 
Questions 
If you have any questions, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 
Sasha Wood 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xx.xx

